JUNE 10™ 2017

BELANDEN SUMMER ART FESTIVAL
“Art and Sole" 4k Run/Walk

A Day of Fun in the Sun for Everyone!

Every June the Blanden hosts a day of art, music, and more! This
is a free event for families and the greater Fort Dodge community.
This June the Blanden will be celebrating its 85t anniversary and
to mark this amazing accomplishment the museum will be co-
hosting an “Art and Sole” 4k Run/Walk with the Ft. Dodge Parks
and Recreation Department.

Sponsorship Opportunities

General Festival Goal: $4000
Kids Activities Goal: $1500
Performing / Music Groups Goal: $3000
Art and Sole 4K Goal: $1000

Special recognition will be given to sponsors
contributing $250 or more. Their logo will appear on
festival t-shirts, signs, and all promotional materials.
The more you donate the bigger your logo will appear.

In order to be included on our promotions, we will need to secure
your support by May 15, 2017.

All contributions are tax deductible. Upon receipt of your check, a

letter acknowledging your contribution will be sent for your tax
records.

Thank you in advance for your support! Your
sponsorship is greatly appreciated.
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Sponsorship for the Blanden Art Festival / Run

Name(s):
The Blanden Charitable Foundation is a
Company: 501(c) 3, non-profit institution, Contributions
are tax-deductible: An IRS tax compliance
Address: letter will be mailed to each donor.
City, State, Zip: Make checks payable to:
, Blanden Charitable Foundation
Phone: Email:

Amount of Donation$
Please direct this donation towards:

[:] General Festival |:|Kids Activities DPerforming / Music Groups |:| Art & Sole 4K

II'you have any questions regarding sponsorship, please call Erie Anderson Divector, at the Blanden At Muscum, 51.5.073.2316

Please return this form with your contribution by May 15, 2017. Thank You




